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SECONDARIES 
Consultant allocation for secondaries

INCLUSION AND MONITORING TEAM

WELCOME BACK!
Upcoming training
This academic year we have a variety of in
person and online training for both new
and experienced SENCOs and Inclusion leads
on a range of topics. Visit the SEND CPD
page to view the full training schedule for
2024-2025.

This term we welcome a new consultant

to our team, Grace Jackson specialising

in SEMH and SEND behaviour

management, who will be working

across both primary and secondary

phases. With a now complete team of

four consultants we are able to ensure

all secondary schools (as well as

primaries) have an allocated inclusion

and SEND consultant. Secondary

SENCO’s will be contacted by their

consultant in the coming weeks. 

NEW! Calling all family support workers and engagement officers

Family Support Network Meeting, 19th September 2024 9:45-11:45. Our SEND Family

Support Worker, Ellie Parker, is running three sessions for Southwark School's Family

Support Staff, at our Tooley Street Office. The meet ups are a chance for staff to

network, problem solve and continue with their professional development. 

REGISTER HERE

Dates for your diary - Autumn 1

12th Sep - New SENCO’s session
18th Sep - Introduction to Southwark
SEND services
19th Sep - SEND hub 
19th Sep - Family support network hub
2nd Oct - Supporting children with
complex needs entering EYFS

For urgent support please email
mabina.zinga@southwark.gov.uk

The I&M team will now be working alongside SEND

consultants supporting schools with statutory and

EHCP guidance. For more info see the Southwark

Education website or contact your consultant.

https://education.southwark.gov.uk/send/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities
https://education.southwark.gov.uk/send/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities
https://education.southwark.gov.uk/send/family-support-network-meeting
https://education.southwark.gov.uk/send/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities/new-sencos-session
https://education.southwark.gov.uk/send/introduction-to-southwark-send-support-services
https://education.southwark.gov.uk/send/introduction-to-southwark-send-support-services
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1XUorf6Q1Z5hk0Hbmmx4t7rJ50Ab5MLmXLEJ7dgf_PEc/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://education.southwark.gov.uk/send/family-support-network-meeting
https://education.southwark.gov.uk/send/supporting-children-with-complex-needs-entering-eyfs
https://education.southwark.gov.uk/send/supporting-children-with-complex-needs-entering-eyfs
https://education.southwark.gov.uk/send/welcome


There’s a new way to apply for early
years SEND funding

EARLY YEARS INCLUSION FUNDING

Learn, share and socialise with other
Southwark SENCOs at the Hub.
Next event - 19th September, 4pm-6pm

At Alfred Salter Primary School

THE SEND HUB

Join the Hub

September, 2024

Contact us: selainclusionandsend@southwark.gov.uk

The Early Years SEND Inclusion Funding has

changed to Early Years Inclusion Funding, and

can only be accessed through a new online

portal.  The named contact for school will receive

an email invitation from EYIF@southwark.gov.uk

by end of day on Friday 6th September.  Please

ensure your school has received this, and if not

email EarlyYearsInclusion@southwark.gov.uk

letting them know. The deadline for the first

EYIF panel will be 3rd of October, so its

important to check! 

Thehub@alfredsalter.com
Hub resources

NEW SENCO SUPPORT
This academic year new SENCOs will be

able to start the year with a bang by

taking part in a specific training session by

SEND hub lead Adam Bridle. This will be

an opportunity to discuss practical aspects

of getting started such as:

Organise your year and plan annual

reviews

supporting teaching staff 

organising CPD

managing TAs 

Ask questions, big or small

Register Here
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